Important information about a local piece of research regarding the Statutory Review process for looked after children
A local piece of research will be starting on Tuesday 1st February 2011 and running until Saturday 30th April 2011.

The research focuses on how those attending Statutory Reviews for Looked After Children experience the 'process'. The research will be undertaken via two separate on-line surveys.  One survey is designed for all adults involved in the Review process and the other is solely for children and young people.

Information about how to access the on-line surveys will be distributed by the IRO at the Reviews in our sample group (see below). 

The sample group consists of any Review:-
· which is scheduled to take place during the research period (1st Feb - 30th April 2011) and
· the child or young person is between the age of 8 and 17 and
· they have been in our care for 12 or more months     

We are keen for as many individuals as possible to take part in this research so please take the time to do the survey yourself and encourage others to as well. 

 

If you attend more than one Review during the research period can you please complete the on-line survey for each one you attend as your experience may be different.

Many thanks for your support with this research and if you have any questions please contact me.
Karen Searle

Specialist Advisor (Corporate Parenting),

Norfolk County Council Children's Services,

The Oaks,

16, Harvey Lane,

Thorpe St Andrew,

Norwich,

NR7 OBN

Tel: 01603 437811

 

